
 

  

 

Eco-Schools Meeting: Minutes  
21.06.18   All Eco Reps  

Attendees: Mrs Orley , Mrs Ashton and the Eco schools team.  

Minutes:   

-Eco reps discussed walking at lunchtimes to earn another walk to school 

badge. Idea- children who would like to earn another badge could walk in 

the ball park (as a class or year group) with the eco reps, Mrs Orley and 

Mrs Ashton. Eco reps to find out if classes would be interested – more 

information to follow.  

 

-Continue to discuss environmental review 

 

- The eco reps have helped with two classes this half term  (1W 

2W) – Walking for extra wow badges (at lunchtime) Well done! 

 


